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As a mother of a deaf child I fully support this bill; having to jump through hoops just 

to get his cochlear implants covered by insurance was extremely stressful. It should 

be streamlined, it's hard enough to have a child that has other medical necessities 

much less worry if insurance will be able to cover the major needs of my child. I feel 

that all deaf/HOH people should have access to the tools they need to better their 

lives.  


